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NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the Notice of Board Meeting published by BAIC Motor Corporation Limited 
(the “Company”) on 20 April 2018.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) would like to notify the shareholders and 
public investors that the date of the Board meeting for the purposes of considering and approving 
the operating results of the Company for the first quarter ended 31 March 2018 has been changed 
from Thursday, 3 May 2018 to Sunday, 29 April 2018.

By order of the board of directors
BAIC Motor Corporation Limited

Gu Xin
Secretary to the Board and Company Secretary

Beijing, the PRC, 27 April 2018
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